
Chorister Experience 

Saturday 2 October 

12.30 p.m. - 6.15 p.m. 

A wonderful opportunity for girls and boys in Years 2 to 

6 to have a first-hand experience of being a Chorister.  
 

The children will enjoy meeting the current Cathedral Choristers, 

hearing them sing, and making music together. They will also have the 

opportunity to have a tour of the Cathedral, play the organ, and do a 

craft activity together. 



Chorister Experience is a wonderful opportunity for boys and girls in 

Years 2 to 6 to have a first-hand experience of being a Chorister.  
 

Schedule for the day: 

12.30 p.m. Registration at The Chorister School, Durham, DH1 3EL 

12.50 p.m. Welcome 

1.10 p.m. Choir Practice  

2.00 p.m. Craft activity, tour of the Cathedral and organ playing activity 

3.30 p.m. Break with a snack  provided  

4.15 p.m. Choir Practice in the Cathedral 

5.30 p.m. Evensong 

A separate schedule for parents/guardians will run alongside this.  
 

The day is free of charge and all children in Years 2 to 6 and their parents/

guardians are welcome. No previous experience is necessary, just a love of 

singing and plenty of enthusiasm! Children are asked to wear their school 

uniform please.  
 

For more information or a booking form, please contact Rebecca Dodd  

by email on music@durhamcathedral.co.uk or by phone on 0191 374 4066. 

mailto:music@durhamcathedral.co.uk

